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Presidents of the WAKO Continental Confederations  pay tributes to Mr. Borislav Pelevic 

Tributes from Nasser Nassiri Vice President WAKO, President of Asian Kickboxing Confederation 
(WAKO ASIA), Paulo Zorello Vice President WAKO, President of  Panamerican Kickboxing 
Confederation (WAKO PANAM) and Emmanuel Essissma member of the Board of WAKO, 
President of African Kickboxing Confederation (WAKO AFRICA) respectively.

Dear WAKO Continental Members, Dear friends,

As the Continental Kickboxing Confederation Presidents, we express our profound sadness of 
the demise of Mr. Borislav Pelevic, President of WAKO and former President of Serbian 
Kickboxing Federation. Mr. Pelevic died on 25 October 2018 early morning at age of 61 at his 
hometown Belgrade (Serbia).

“On behalf of the entire Kickboxing family, members of respective Continental Kickboxing 
Confederations we pay tribute to Mr. Borislav Pelevic for his contribution to Kickboxing and 
WAKO  and pass on our condolences to his family and children to whom we are sending our 
sincere thoughts and prayers.

Funeral arrangements will announce as soon as the information is available. 
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